12100 Sunset Hills Road, Suite 130, Reston, Virginia 20190 703/437-4377 Fax 703/435-4390 Email cse@councilscienceeditors.org http://www.CouncilScienceEditors.org

June 18, 2007

Doug Altman
Director, Centre for Statistics in Medicine
Wolfson College Annex
Linton Road
Oxford OX2 6UD
United Kingdom

Dear Dr. Altman:

At its 22 May 2007 meeting, the Council of Science Editors' Board of Directors received the information about the EQUATOR Network (Enhancing the Quality and Transparency of Health Research) and its initiative for promoting transparent and accurate reporting of health research. The Council of Science Editors is dedicated to promoting best practices in scientific publishing and strongly supports the plans of the EQUATOR Network to develop a global organization of stakeholders in health research reporting.

We look forward to our future collaboration.

Sincerely,

Ana Marusic, MD, PhD President, CSE